
This year, let’s organize our own events for National Public Service 
Week June 10 to 16.  

It’s time to show our employer that there is no celebration without 
the services and the people who provide them.

In the last two months, thousands of people and services have been 
affected by the misguided austerity agenda of this government.

It’s up to us to remind Canadians what public services are all about.

As our friends and families across Canada face these cuts in their 
workplaces and communities, let’s send the government a message.

Instead of participating in employer events during public service week, 
the PSAC will be organizing our own events.  

Contact your local executive, your regional office or your component 
to find out how we are making our voices heard during public 
service week.  

Without us, there is no public service week. 
Without us, there are no public services.

... our own way

www.psac-afpc.com


